



## Driver News 06.02.2021

Dear all,

Lydd Kart Circuit can confirm the following:

With continued government legislation-covid lock down & Motorsport UK's recent announcement; along with a few other considerations also, it will be the three LIKC summer race meetings that ran in 2020 (namely July/Aug/Sept) that will conclude the current LIKC Championship. Due to financial constraints at the moment, Lydd Kart Circuit/LIKC will be closing this championship now and are looking at awarding championship trophies; the drivers receiving these will be notified & contacted shortly. These awards can be collected from the circuit end Jan/Feb.

Mid-February (or before, if possible) we will issue the next lot of updates regarding our 'open/close' status for on track action again, for both hire kart customers & owner driver custom.

So, going forward we are hoping to run the first round of our 2021 LIKC Owner Driver Summer Championship in March, date being Sunday 28th March.

The LIKC 2021 Racing Calendar has already been sent out to members, also on this site.

"Stay well, WE WILL open again & look forward to seeing everyone as soon as it becomes possible to do so".

Contact us with your enquiry (email & facebook messenger also).

LIKC Email: club.info@lydd-international-kart-club.org.uk <a href="https://lydd-international-kart-club.org.uk/">https://lydd-international-kart-club.org.uk/</a>

Lydd Kart Circuit Email being: lyddcircuit@yahoo.co.uk www.lyddkartcircuit.com (Circuit Calendar Available Here)

Your Team Here at Lydd Kart Circuit, 2021

CIRCUIT ADDRESS: Lydd Kart Circuit, Dengemarsh Road, Lydd. Kent. TN29 9JH